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What have we been learning? 

 

It’s been another hot, sunny week and we have continued to make 
the most of the lovely weather and our fantastic school grounds.  

We try to get outside and learn whenever possible and this week in 
Geography we used our outdoor classroom whilst creating maps of 
our school grounds.  The children enjoyed this so much and it was 

great to see them looking up and around them whilst working to help 
them plot different parts of the school onto their maps. 

We were also lucky enough to go out and play some parachute games 
altogether.  Although wildly exciting, it was fantastic to see the 

children really come together and work as a team to play a variety of 
games.  It’s clear to see they are maturing and getting ready for 

Year 2! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

In English this week we have continued our unit of work on 
traditional tales with a twist.  The children have innovated a 

different ending to ‘Trust Me Jack’s Beanstalk Stinks!’ to create and 
plan their own versions of the story.  We will start writing our 

stories next week. 

In maths we have been looking at measuring length and in particular 
using the language associated with length – longer, longest, higher, 

highest etc.  Some of the children found this tricky so please 
practise if the opportunity arises at home. 

In Science we are continuing with our learning on plants.  Some of 
our plants are growing very well and it’s always exciting to come in on 

Monday morning and see how much more they have grown over the 
weekend! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Next Week 
 

In Maths we will start looking at 
capacity and the language associated 

with it. 
 

In English we will start to write our 
own versions of Trust Me Jack’s 
Beanstalk Stinks with our new, 

innovated endings.   

Home Learning 
 

Please check Mathletics and complete any 
outstanding tasks. 

 
Everyone has recently been assigned new 
books on Bug Club so please supplement 
your child’s reading with these books. 

 
Spellings will be sent home this week as 

normal. 
 


